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On the

Green
HAL GOULD TO SPEAK TO LIONS CLUB 

Syndicated columnist and friend of 
Gallaudet College, Hal Gould, will speak 
to the Alexandria-Potomac Lions Club on 
March 23, 1977. His talk, "I Crashed the 
Sound Barrier," is based on his own 
experiences in meeting and learning to 
know deaf people and his contagious 
excitement about sign language as a mode 
of expression. Known for his hunches, 
Hal makes a prediction that more and more 
people will be crashing the sound barrier. 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT SEMINARS PLANNED 
----A seminar on "Risk Management" offered 
through the Staff Development Program will 
be held on March 17, from 9:30 - 12:00 in 
the Cardroom. The seminar will be led 
by Glenn Compton, Kevin Berk, (both from 
the Contracts & Operations Services Dept.) 
and Mr. Ralph Lee, (representing the 
Hartford Insurance Company), 
----James E. Brammer, Esq., will conduct a 
seminar on "Legal Issues Facing the 
Administrator" on March 21, 1977 from 
10:00 - 12:00 in the Cardroom. The session 
will focus on administrative legal problems 
in an academic environment. 
----If you missed out on the "Speedwriting" 
seminar offered last month, you may still 
register for courses run by Lacaze-Gardner. 
Classes are scheduled after office hours. 
and there is only limited space .•• hurry! 
For more information on these seminars 
contact Consuelo Misa, extension 581. 

JUST LETTING YOU KNOW •. 
If you should receive a letter that 

is addressed, TV SPOTS, Gallaudet College, 
please re-direct them to Public Services. 

LITTLE THEATRE OF THE DEAF TO BE ON T.V. 
Don't miss seeing the Little Theatre 

of the Deaf on "Sesame Street" on March 
24, 1977. Linda Bove, a member of the 
troupe has become a regular on the show! 
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AMONG OURSELVES 
--Jim Burkhart attended the national 
meeting of the American Association of 
Physics Teachers in Chicago during February. 
While there he presented some of his famous 
"Magic in Science" videotapes, produced 
in total connnunication at the Gallaudet 
College Television Studio. Jim also 
gave a three hour workshop on the making 
of videotapes for instructional use. 
--Polly Mead has been appointed to the 
District of Columbia Commission on 
Postsecondary Education for a two year 
term beginning July 1, 1976. 
--Morris Goldman has become an Adjunct 
Professor at the Center -for Minority 
Studies, Coppin State College, Baltimore. 
-- Sue Ellis will lead a workshop on 
Special Events at the District Meeting 
of the Council for Advancement and Support 
of Education (CASE), at Grossinger's, in 
New York, the week of March 14. 
--Jayne Lytle attended the Deaf Leadership 
Training Program, mini-workshop in 
St. Paul, Minnesota, the weekend of 
March 4, 5, and 6. During the weekend 
Jayne delivered the keynote speech and 
taught several sessions on Speech Planning. 
--Sy DuBow will be conducting a workshop 
for the Arkansas Association of the Deaf, 
in Little Rock, Arkansas, on March 12. 

WELCOME ABOARD 
--Laverne Curry, Elvida McElveen, and 
Pedro Shepherd: Custodial Services 
--Edward McConnell: Security 
--John Riddiough: Central Utilities 
--Howard Kinitsky: MSSD 
ON THE GREEN wishes you the best in your 
new positions on Kendall Green. If you 
have the opportunity stop by the Visitors' 
Center and enjoy THE LOOK OF SOUND. 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
GRAPHIC ARTIST: MSSD 
ASSISTANT EQUIPMENT MANAGER: Phys. Ed. 
PROJECTS COORDINATOR: Physical Plant 
COORDINATOR, DIVISION OF SIGN LANGUAGE 
TRAINING & SERVICES: Sign Lang. Prog. 
JUNIOR SYSTEMS PROGRAMMER: Computer Ctr. 
BUDGET COORDINATOR: Planning Office 
SECRETARY I: MSSD 
SECRETARY II: (1) MSSD 

(2) Planning Office 
(3) Grad. School/Int'l. Ctr. 

LEARNING RESOURCES CENTER ASST.: MSSD 
BUYER: Purchasing & Services 
ASSISTANT LIBRARIAN: Technical Services 
SAFETY & SECURITY OFFICER: Dept. of 

Security 
CAREER DEVELOPMENT SPECIALIST: Counseling 

and Placement 
ACCOUNTING CLERK II: Accounting Dept. 
FACILITIES PLANNING ANALYST: Planning Off. 
LEGAL SECRETARY: Law Center 
1st CLASS STATIONARY ENGINEER: Utilities 

Services 
ASST/ASSOC. PROFESSOR AND INSTRUCTOR: 

KDES 
INSTRUCTOR: Dept. of Business Admin. 
INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS DEVELOPER (2): 

Office of Educational Technology 
INSTRUCTOR/ASST. PROFESSOR: Drama Dept. 
POST-DOCTORAL FELLOWSHIP: Linguistics 

Research Lab 
TEACHERS: KDES Preschool & Primary Dept. 
COMMUNICATION SPECIALIST-SPEECH: KDES 
CO-CURRICULAR DEPARTMENT: KDES 
RESEARCH SPECIALIST: KDES 
EVALUATION SPECIALIST: KDES 
INSTRUCTIONAL DESIGN SPECIALIST: KDES 
UNDERGRADUATE SOCIAL WORK PROGRAM: 

"WHITE COLLAR CRIME AND THE COMMUNITY" 
A conference on "White Collar Crime 

and the Connnunity" will be held at 
American University on March 17, from 
1:00 - 5:00 p.m. All are cordially 
invited to attend. Admission is free and 
the panels will be open to questions from 
the floor. For further information contact 
Ms. Clairice Somerville, 667-4970. 

"ENERGY CONSERVATION", WHAT DO YOU THINK??? 
Last week I mentioned that we would 

be discussing energy conservation and I 
have been asking everyone I know, "What 
do you think?" 

*Paul Thompson, Personnel--"I think that 
most of the people on campus have been 
observing the energy conservation policies." 
*Lolly Gilbert, Alumni/Public Relations-­
"If it's really hot, why not shut off ·your 
radiator before you open your windows?" 
*Frank Turk, Director of Youth Relations-­
"I do my share and I hope others will do 
theirs." 
*Edward Merrill--"The matter of energy 
conservation requires team work. The 
College will do what it can to control 
the use of energy and we hope that each 
individual will assume personal 
responsibility for doing his part. " 

VISIT THE GALLAUDET STATUE 
The Thomas Gallaudet Memorial is now 

on exhibit at the National Collection of 
Fine Arts, which is located at 9th and G 
Streets, N.W. The exhibit of Daniel 
Chester French will remain at the Collection 
until April 17. On Monday, March 28, 
a bus will leave the Gallaudet College 
Auditorium for the Collection at 3:00 p.m. 
For information on this free tour contact 
Debbie Shaine 757 (TTY) or 744 (Voice). 

GROW IT ****************** PRESERVE IT 
A series of free programs are being 

offered by the Prince George's County 
Cooperative Extension Service and the 
P.G. County Memorial Library System Adult 
Services. Interpreters are provided for 
many of these programs. For more information 
regarding these free programs contact 
Ms. Honore L. Moton, 699-9113 (TTY) or 
699-3500 (Voice). 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by 
the Office of Alumni and Public Relations 
for the faculty and staff of Gallaudet 
College. 
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